
Our names are Matthew and Taylor Mansoor and we have been
appointed as the new youth group leaders here at St. Paul’s
Lutheran Church. We are so excited that the church has presented
us with such an amazing opportunity to positively impact the lives
of the youth within this community. 

Matthew is a student at Vance Air Force Base and Taylor is a
pediatric nurse out in Oklahoma City. Both of us have experience as
mentors to the youth of our previous community and each
attended youth group during our own junior and high school years.

Our goal is to encourage more students to attend youth group on a
regular basis and make it both a fun and educational experience.
We also hope to serve as good examples within the Enid
community as a whole and in addition to the bi-monthly bible
study come up with new ways to serve throughout the community. 

This month in youth group we are focusing on giving back to
our community and fundraising! We are encouraging members
of the congregation to let us know if they need assistance at

the beginning of the spring season maintaining their gardens.
In addition we will be fundraising for Camp Lutheroma for the

upcoming summer. We appreciate your support!

Youth Group

April Events

Fellowship

April Overview

Gardening Outreach 
TBD

Youth Group Meeting
Sunday April 7
4-5 pm @ Eastside Community Center

Car Wash
TBD

Youth Group Meeting
Sunday April 21
4-5 pm @ Eastside Community Center

This month we would like to
encourage the community and
our youth to invite more
students to youth group! Anyone
grades 6-12 are welcome to
come learn more about the
Lutheran Faith and participate in
fellowship with other students
their age!
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